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To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: The Wisloe development 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

DearSirs, 

I am writing to you regarding the plans proposed for the area around Wisloe, this seems to 

me ,to be completely irresponsible of Stroud council to consider this area. 

Reasons  

The eventual quantity covering a very wet area, can only cause flooding ,as l doubt if the 

houses will have much gardens, ie, paved areas, tarmac,so the standing water will not be 

able to drain away. Far to near the motorway, regarding noise and fuel pollution. 

If you have ever walked this area you would be aware of the wildlife that would definitely 

disappear, ie barn owls , small mammals, deer, bats are always flying for insects , tawny 

owls etc etc etc. 

Before you can think along the lines of any houses, surely some infilstructure ,most 

definitely would need to be put into place, schools, doctors,shops,walking areas,usually 

this is the last thing to happen , as until you sell the houses,you would not have the 

money to put this into place.The amount of extra traffic this will generate on to the 

A38,doesn’t bear thinking about. 

  I maybe wrong but has this area been earmarked for the simple reason that the Cooks 

Trust offered the land to Stroud district council? If so,this  has not been thought out at 

all, simply going ahead for an easy option. I hope you will think carefully, and l would 

certainly like an acknowledgment of my email. As l wrote before regarding the car park at 

Shepherds Patch, but not sure whether it was actually read.  

          

     

Sent from 


